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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING TO PRESENT AND DISCUSS ITS PRELIMINARY 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2015 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Northeast Massachusetts Mosquito Control and Wetlands 

Management District will hold an informational public meeting 10:00 -12:00 Friday  

February 14, 2014 at The Plum Island Tax Payers Association (PITA) Hall 8 Plum Island 

Turnpike Newbury, MA 01951 to present the Districts preliminary proposed budget for 

fiscal year 2015 and to receive comments and answer questions from the public and local 

public officials. 

 

A copy of the Districts preliminary budget is available for inspection during regular 

business hours at the following locations;  Newburyport City Hall - Board of Health, 

Newbury Town Hall -Board of Health  and The Districts web site at;  

www.northeastmassmosquito.com    

 

The total dollar amount of the Districts preliminary proposed budget for FY15  is 

$1,590,190.04. (level funded) 

   

And for the fiscal years immediately proceeding are as follows FY14 $1,590,190.04 

                                                                                                     FY15 $1,590,190.04 

 

The member municipalities within the District together with each municipality’s 

estimated proportionate share, expressed both as a percentage and as a dollar amount is 

set forth in page 1 of the Districts budget.  If the composition of the District changes 

because one or more municipalities join or withdraw from the District the budget will be 

adjusted accordingly. 

 

Copies of the preliminary proposed budget will be available for inspection at the meeting. 

Reasonable time will be accorded to those in attendance to ask questions and to offer 

comments.  Comments may also be sent directly to the Executive Director of the State 

Reclamation and Mosquito Control Board 251 Causeway Street Boston, MA 02114  by 

April 15
th

. 

 

A copy of this notice and the preliminary budget has been sent to each City or Town’s   

Chief Financial Officer and Board of Health.  


